[bookmark: _GoBack]Dear Stakeholders,
The Hungarian Ministry for Innovation and Technology, the European Commission, and the Organisation for Economic Co-operation and Development (OECD) are collaborating in the project “Supporting the digital transformation of Hungarian higher education”. The project runs from July 2020 to October 2021. 
The project is reviewing digitalisation policies and practices in Hungarian higher education. It will provide recommendations on how to assess the digital readiness of Hungarian higher education and contribute to the revision of the current policy framework.
The OECD team developed a survey for you to share your experiences and views on the use of digital technologies in Hungarian higher education and contribute to the project’s analysis.
You will be able to fill in the survey at this link: https://oe.cd/3vj. We warmly encourage you to complete the survey and share it with colleagues who may be interested. The survey will be live until 15 March 2021. Filling out the survey will take no more than 30 minutes.
You will find additional information about the survey in the attached information note. 
Thank you in advance for your insights!
Best regards,
[MIT]
